
August 17, 2021 
 
 
Dear Ms. Moy: 
 
On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence 
of July 30, 2021, supporting a resolution passed by the City of Kitchener regarding the cost of building 
materials. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write. Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of The 
Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh, have been carefully reviewed. 
 
I have taken the liberty of forwarding your email to the Honourable François-Philippe Champagne, 
Minister of Innovation, Science and Industry, and the Honourable Seamus O'Regan, Minister of Natural 
Resources, for their information and consideration. 
 
Once again, thank you for writing to the Prime Minister. 
 
H. Clancy 
Executive Correspondence Officer 
/Agente de correspondance 
Executive Correspondence Services/ 
  Services de la correspondance de la haute direction 
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July 30, 2021 

The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau 
Prime Minister of Canada 
Email: Justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca 

Re: City of Kitchener Resolution Re: Rising Cost of Building Materials 
The Council of The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh, at its regular meeting held Tuesday, July 
27, 2021, gave consideration to a letter received from the City of Kitchener, dated July 12, 2021, to 
the Prime Minister of Canada requesting the Federal and Provincial Governments to review actions 
that could be taken to help mitigate or offset the impacts related to the rising cost of building 
materials. 

At their meeting, Tecumseh Council passed the following resolution: 

“That the Town of Tecumseh support the June 28, 2021 resolution of the City of Kitchener 
regarding the cost of building materials.” 

Please consider this letter as confirmation of the Town of Tecumseh’s support of the City of 
Kitchener’s resolution of June 28, 2021 regarding the rising cost of building materials.  A copy of the 
July 12, 2021 letter providing the resolution from the City of Kitchener is attached for your ease of 
reference. 

Yours very truly, 

 
Laura Moy, Dipl.M.M. 
Director Corporate Services & Clerk 

LM/sw 

Enclosure (Letter from the City of Kitchener, dated July 12, 2021) 

cc: The Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario (premier@ontario.ca) 
C. Tarling, Director of Legislated Services & City Clerk, City of Kitchener 
(Christine.tarling@kitchener.ca) 
Honourable Peter Bethlenfalvy, Minister of Finance (Minister.fin@ontario.ca) 
Honourable Victor Fedeli, Minister of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade 
(MEDJCT.Minister@ontario.ca) 
Honourable Steve Clark, Minister of Municipal Affairs (minister.mah@ontario.ca) 
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Association of Municipalities of Ontario (policy@amo.on.ca) 
Federation of Canadian Municipalities (resolutions@fcm.ca) 
Mr. Taras Natyshak, MPP – Essex (tnatyshak-qp@ndp.on.ca) 
Mr. Rick Nicholls, MPP – Chatham-Kent-Essex (rick.nicholls@pc.ola.org) 
Mr. Percy Hatfield, MPP – Windsor-Tecumseh (phatfield-qp@ndp.on.ca) 
Ms. Lisa Gretzky, MPP – Windsor West (lgretzky-qp@ndp.on.ca) 
Mr. Chris Lewis, MP – Essex (chris.lewis@parl.gc.ca) 
Mr. Dave Epp, MP  Chatham-Kent-Leamington (dave.epp@parl.gc.ca) 
Mr. Irek Kusmierczyk, MP – Windsor-Tecumseh (irek.kusmierczyk@parl.gc.ca) 
Mr. Brian Masse, MP – Windsor West (brian.masse@parl.gc.ca) 
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